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Meeting with SD43 Trustee and SD43 facilities manager 
Friday, September 15, 2017 12:17:37 PM

I met today with SD 43 Trustee Kerri Palmer Isacc- McEwen and Ivano Cecchini- facilities and 
planning services. I updated them all on the current state of affairs. Including my meeting with Greg 
Moore and Mayor Clay. I also expressed that Anmore Council has chosen to NOT dialogue with me 
despite my best efforts. (Kerri got that message load and clear) They expressed to me that they also 
would like this solved and however unsure what roll they play.
Further, Mr Cecchini expressed that their tests have shown NO fecal coliform counts are present after 
they diverted the surface water into the catch basin, he also expressed that they chose to interpret the 
2013 Keystone  report as coming from Bears/deer/squirrels rather then the obvious failing septic 
system serving the human waste of 51 homes and 125 humans brown water. I called him out on this 
and he said it was the only way to justify the diversion of water into the drainage system. 
I asked Kerri to use her connections to open dialogue on solving this issue, but I'm guessing she will do 
nothing to counter mayor and council.
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